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Dear Sir/Madam,

| am writing to express my strong opposition to the proposed multi-family development in our neighborhood.
While | understand the need for affordable housing in our city, | believe that this project would have a
detrimental impact on our community.

First and foremost, the proposed development is simply too large for our area. The increase in population
density would put a strain on our already overburdened infrastructure, leading to increased traffic congestion,
noise pollution, and strain on our public services. Additionally, the construction of this project would result in
significant environmental damage, destroying natural habitats and putting wildlife at risk.

Furthermore, the type of housing being proposed is simply not in keeping with the character of our
neighborhood. This development would bring in a large number of low-income residents, which could lead to
increased crime rates and other negative social effects. It would also drastically alter the aesthetic of our area,
replacing the existing greenery and open spaces with a monolithic, high-density housing complex.

Finally, | am deeply concerned about the impact this development would have on property values in the
surrounding area. The influx of low-income residents could result in a decline in property values, making it
difficult for current residents to sell their homes and move elsewhere.

In conclusion, | strongly urge you to reconsider this proposed housing development. While | recognize the need
for affordable housing, | believe that this project is simply not the right fit for our neighborhood. Thank you for
your attention to this matter.

Sincerely, Randi Orr



